


 

Lojic map showing the proposed designation boundary in blue 



It appears that these two were built as rental properties in 1905. The original addresses were 931 and 

933 Letterle Avenue. In 1909, the whole city underwent an address change when they became 1829 and 

1831 Letterle Avenue, which eventually became Brownsboro Road. There were a lot of working-class 

tenants until around 1913 when there were long term renters (decades long). I think they represent 

underrepresented history, which is that of the working class. I also think that these houses are 

architecturally unique with their construction. By comparing shotguns around the city, I think we’d find 

that these are rare. 
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